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YEAR 2 MUSICIANS IN TRAINING
Year Two students have been excited to begin learning the glockenspiel this term. They
have put their music knowledge of rhythm, beat and pitch into playing known songs on an
instrument. It has been very rewarding!
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Along with learning how to treat an instrument with respect and how to play music in an
ensemble, Year Two have been learning a valuable lesson - that practicing a new skill actually
makes a difference! This week, students will start composing and performing their own
glockenspiel piece of music.

Winsome Hollis
CAPA Teacher

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	CAPA Article images.png

